
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Children in Need  - Thank you for your support with fundraising. So far we have raised £1655. It’s not too late to donate and 

your donation can be anonymous. The link is below 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/boxgrove-school-1699529412033?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%

2Fboxgrove-school-1699529412033&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

 

Coughs and Colds -  It’s the time of year when coughs and colds and other bugs become more widespread. We know that 

sometimes you are not sure in the morning whether to send your child or not. If a dose of calpol makes them feel better 

then they are welcome to come in. If after some medicine they still don’t look well, you may find it more beneficial to keep 

them at home. We will always call if we feel a child is not well enough to be at school.  

 

Key Stage 2 Swimming - The children in Owl and Fox Class should have brought home a letter about school swimming les-

sons which take place after Christmas. Please ensure the reply slip is returned on time. Please do speak to Mrs Dommett if 

there any concerns about payment.  

 

Influenza Vaccination - These take place on Tuesday 21st November in school. Please make sure you have followed the 

instructions in the parentmail in order for your child to have their vaccination.  

Father Christmas  - Father Christmas will be visiting our Christmas Fair again this year. Please make sure that you book and 

pay for your child in advance. Details are in the letter sent home with your child.  

The Blue Letter: 17th November 2023  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Monday  

20th November 

Fox Class PE 
Squirrel Class PE 

 

Tuesday 21st 

November 
Influenza vaccination day 

Wednesday 22nd 

November  

Fox Class PE 
NSPCC workshops for Owl Class and 

Year 2 

Thursday 23rd 

November 

Open day for Perspective Parents 
Owl Class PE 

Squirrel Class PE 
Year 5/6 Football competition - select-

ed children  
Outdoor learning - Year 4 

Broadway Boogie Club - finishes 4pm 

Friday 24th  

November 

Owl Class PE 
Create Club finishes 4.20pm 

Advance Dates  

Tuesday 28th November - Owl Class trip to Singleton 
Thursday 30th November - deadline for ordering 
school Christmas lunch  
Friday 1st  December - non uniform day - donations 
for tombola 
Thursday 7th December- Christmas jumper day 
Friday 8th December - School Christmas Fair 
Wednesday 13th December - Nativity performance 
Thursday 14th Decembers Chartwell Christmas dinner 
Friday 15th December Squirrel Class Theatre trip 
Friday 15th December - last day of term 
Tuesday 2nd January - INSET day 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/boxgrove-school-1699529412033?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fboxgrove-school-1699529412033&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share//bg-dc/Head$/Action
https://www.justgiving.com/page/boxgrove-school-1699529412033?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fboxgrove-school-1699529412033&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share//bg-dc/Head$/Action
http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web
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 Achievers  

 

Advent Calendars 

For the past 4 years Lucas and Hugo have been collecting ad-
vent calendars for refuges supporting women and children 
affected by domestic abuse. These are Charities that support-
ed Lucas and his mum back in 2014. This year they are col-
lecting for 6 local refuges, and therefore need to collect more 
calendars than ever before!  Donations can be passed directly 
to Lucas and Hugo’s mum or left in the office for her to col-
lect. Please leave your donation by 24th November so that 
they can be delivered in time for the start of December. Thank 
you.  

Squirrel Class: Nancy, Brielle, Mary-Kate,  

Elanya and Sienna  

Fox Class:  Mark, Joey, Lilly and Chiara 

Owl Class:  Oliver, Darcey, Mollie and Mason 

Christmas Lunch  

Our Christmas Lunch takes place on Thursday 14th 

December. The deadline for ordering is 30th Novem-

ber.  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

